
 
 
To: Components Company Incorporated  

From:  Peterson Spring Corporate Procurement 

Date:  March 6, 2023 

Re: Proposition 65 response for 22589-83B & 22097-99 

 

Peterson American Corporation (PAC) has reviewed our products and the responses supplied 

by our raw material vendors. The part numbers listed above do not contain any Proposition 65 

listed substances or chemicals. This information is provided without any representation or 

warranty, expressed or implied, regarding the accuracy or correctness.  

 

Proposition 65, officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, 

was enacted as a ballot initiative in November 1986. The proposition protects the state's 

drinking water sources from being contaminated with chemicals known to cause cancer, birth 

defects or other reproductive harm, and requires businesses to inform Californians about 

exposures to such chemicals. 

 

If you have any questions concerning PAC’s compliance to the Prop 65 program, please contact 

your Peterson representative for assistance.   

 

Sincerely 

Peterson Spring Corporate Procurement 
Phone: (248) 799-5400 
Conflict.Minerals@pspring.com 

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/law/proposition-65-law-and-regulations

